CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



October 17, 2012

Diane Hoelzer, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Juan Tabo Hills Unit 3A Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer's Stamp Sheet-1 10-1-12 Sheet-2 9-20-12 (M22/D015)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-1-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB and since the DRB approved the grading plan, the plan is approved for Grading Permit.

This is the plan to certify for Release of Financial Guarantee (ROFG) and Building Permit. At the time of ROFG, the effectiveness of the inlets to remove stormwater from the street should not be reduced by the use of SWPPP controls.

PO Box 1293

If you have any question, please contact me at 924-3986.

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Cuita . Cheme

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. Development and Building Services

Copy: e-mail